
Welcome to my speech and language classroom page!  
 
I work with children who have a speech and/or language impairment. If you feel as though your 
child has a speech, language, fluency, or voice disorder, please contact the school at 
(256)-773-1931 or email me at ​Laura.Gaskin@hartselletigers.org​.  
 
If your child is already enrolled in speech/language therapy, please be sure to work with them 
on the homework that I send home at least 3 nights per week. Practice outside the therapy room 
is crucial for carryover of skills to everyday life! Practice is not the only activity that occurs during 
our therapy time, and therapy is not the only time that practice must take place. 
 
 
 

Below you will find some helpful links that I like to share! 
 
No one can make a bigger difference than you! Here is a great website for parents wanting 
more information on children’s speech and language development. 
http://mommyspeechtherapy.com/  
 
If you have concerns about your child and stuttering, I recommend this website for information. 
https://www.stutteringhelp.org/  
 
The American Speech-Language-Hearing Association (ASHA) is the national professional and 
credentialing association for members and affiliates who are audiologists; speech-language 
pathologists; speech, language, and hearing scientists; audiology and speech-language 
pathology support personnel; and students. 
https://www.asha.org/  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


